
































































































































































































│  www.HeadquartersCounselingCenter.org      
│  www.KansasSuicidePrevention.org      
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November 11, 2013 

 

Mayor Mike Dever 

City Commissioners 
City Manager Dave Corliss 

City of Lawrence, Kansas 

 

 

Dear Mike, 

 

As you consider the request to the City of Lawrence for $500,000 in economic 

development money for Wicked Broadband, I would like you to be aware of our agency’s 

experience with Joshua Montgomery and Wicked Broadband, formerly Lawrence Freenet.   

 

Headquarters, Inc. has served this community since December of 1969 with free 

counseling available 24/7 to people of all ages. Thanks to a three-year federal award, we 
also serve the state with a variety of suicide prevention activities.  However, the heart of 

our agency is the 24/7 counseling, which like any non profit program, must be supported 

through multiple funding sources and volunteerism. 

 

Joshua Montgomery and his internet service have been generous supporters of our services 

since 2011.  This support came at a critical time for our agency, when funding priorities for 

both the University of Kansas Student Senate and United Way of Douglas County were 
changing.   

 

In January of 2013, Wicked Broadband began providing free high-speed internet to our 
agency.  The donated services allow us to stretch our limited dollars to meet other needs.  

In addition, the quality of the internet service enhances our counseling and suicide 

prevention.   

 

Our agency uses electronic record-keeping, an online database of health and human 

services for Douglas County residents, and a wide-range of pre-approved websites to 
provide information needed by our clients.  We participate in and provide meetings and 

educational presentations using online services such as Skype and GoToMeeting.  We are 

exploring the addition of live chat, text, and possibly video as additional technologies to 

provide our counseling to people who are more comfortable, or have more access to those 
communications tools.   

 

Without the quality of internet service available to us through Wicked, and the donation of 
those services, Headquarters, Inc. would not be able to provide the quality of services 

available now, and in upcoming years. We urge you to consider this and the many ways 

that Wicked Broadband enhances the well-being of this community, as you consider their 
request for funding. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marcia Epstein, lmsw 

Marcia Epstein, LMSW 
Director 

785.841.2345 
800.273.8255 


	201401071558
	wicked_broadband_support_letters
	201401061345
	201401071558
	wicked_broadband_support_letters
	201312271556
	wicked_broadband_support_letters
	201312271351
	wicked_broadband_support_letters
	wicked
	wicked_broadband_support_letters
	wicked
	WickedBrdBnd letter Nov-2013





	Binder1.pdf
	201401171139 6
	Wicked Broadband - Additional Letters of Support


